
Simpson Elementary SBDM Council Minutes 
 
 

The Simpson Elementary SBDM Council held its monthly meeting on Friday, May 17, 2013 in Mrs. Pais’ 
office.  Members present were Joyce Pais, Sherry Heath, Dawn Thomas, Kathy Acre, and Beverly Boren. 
 
Mrs. Pais called the meeting to order and handed out necessary documents.  After review of the agenda, 
Mrs. Boren made a motion to accept the agenda with Mrs. Acre as the second. 
 
After a look at the minutes from the April 30 meeting, motion was made by Miss Thomas to accept with 
Mrs. Boren as the second. 
 
Mrs. Pais passed out the 2013-2014 Staff Handbooks and 2013-2014 Parent Handbooks to be approved 
with minor changes to be made.  The only major changes would be made by the district.  The Master 
Schedule for the 2013-2014 school year was presented as well.  Math Whizz schedule was presented by 
Mrs. Pais expressing the need for students to be served.  Each week a teacher will be assigned to the 
computer lab at 7:30 a.m. for the students to use Math Whizz.  Approval for both handbooks, Master 
Schedule, and Math Whizz schedule was made by Mrs. Heath and seconded by Mrs. Boren. 
 
Mrs. Pais gave a complete update on Internal Program Reviews. 
 
The next meeting has been set for Friday, July 11 at 9:00 a.m. in the schools conference room.  After no 
further discussion, Mrs. Acre made the motion to adjourn with the second by Mrs. Boren.  The meeting 
ended at 2:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Brenda Graves 


